## **Hambden Township**

Zoning Commission Public Hearing
March 7<sup>th</sup>, 2022
Dr. Solomon Bond Room, 13887 G.A.R. Highway
Chardon, Ohio 44024

The Hambden Township Zoning Commission met on Monday, March 7<sup>th</sup> beginning at 6:00 p.m. with Vice Chair Phil Smith presiding.

The following members were in attendance: Phil Smith, Lois Cox, Bob Kandra, Connie Locke, Scott Yamamoto

Also present were: Richard Acquaviva, Zoning Secretary/Inspector, Keith McClintock, Trustee

Mr. Smith called the public hearing to order, the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

## Public Hearing for Amendment ZC-2022-01

No guests in attendance.

Mr. Acquaviva read the legal notice. (attached) Mr. Acquaviva presented the board with the recommendation from the Geauga County Planning Commission. It was noted that the recommendation needs to be acted upon within 30 days and that the next regular meeting would be within that time frame.

The recommendations were reviewed, briefly discussed and will be put into draft form for further consideration in April.

Mr. Smith made a motion to close public hearing, Mr. Yamamoto seconded.

Hearing concluded at 6:30 p.m. and transitioned into regularly scheduled meeting.

ATTESTED BY:

Richard Acquaviye

Secretary

**REVIEWED ON 4/4/2022** 

APPROVED BY

Chuck Grasser, Chairman

Phil Smith, Vice Chair

Lois Cox

Connie Locke

Bob Kandra

Scott Yamanioto (alt)

Page 2